
 
 
September 03, 2002 
 
 
 
Ms. Magalie Roman Salas, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C.  20554 
 
Attention:  Common Carrier Bureau 
 
Dear Ms. Salas: 
 
With this letter BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc., FRN 0007171358, hereby transmits a 
complete copy of its Base Document Tariff FCC No. 1 Access Service, which includes all 
tariff changes that became effective as of the last day of the month of August 2002. 
 
Please address any inquiries concerning this letter to the attention of Linda Burell, Room 
Number NW1B, 3535 Colonnade Parkway, Birmingham, Alabama 35243. 
 

Linda B. Burell 
Tariff Administrator 
  


